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ACADEMY TRUST

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 2 will be going on a trip to Lotherton Hall on Tuesday 8th March. We would like to ask
for a £7.00 donation for this trip to cover the cost of the coach and entrance fee.
Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough donations the visit may have to be cancelled.

Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water. The children who have a
school meal will be provided with a packed lunch for the trip.

Please make sure that they wear school uniform with suitable footwear for walking. We will
be outside for part of the day so please make sure that they bring a waterproof coat.

The coach will set off at 9am and we will be back at school by 3pm depending on traffic.

If your child suffers from travel sickness please inform your child’s teacher and ensure that
they take any necessary medication on the day.

| give permission formy child ... Class.......ccoevnnnnnn.

to take part in the Lotherton Hall trip Tuesday 8" March 2022

| agree to pay £7.00 donation on my child’s parent pay account |:|
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